
	
	
	
	

ENBRIDGE 
Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC 
1490 Highland Ave, Building # 4 
Cheshire, CT 06410 
866-873-2579 toll free  
203-439-9370 fax  

	
	
HAND	DELIVERED	
	
	
July	27,	2018	
	
	
Dear	Resident,	
	
This	is	a	follow	up	to	our	letter	dated	July	19,	2018.		We	want	to	keep	you	updated	with	the	
latest	Algonquin	Gas	Transmission,	LLC	(“Algonquin”)	Horizontal	Directional	Drill	(“HDD”)	
construction	activities	in	your	area.		
	
Currently,	we	are	in	the	process	of	extracting	the	pipe	out	of	the	drill	hole	to	our	work	site	
adjacent	to	Stony	Street.		As	we	mentioned	before,	the	extraction	process	requires	the	use	
of	a	pneumatic	hammer	to	keep	the	pipe	string	moving.		The	extraction	work	will	continue	
over	the	upcoming	weekend	days	of	Saturday,	July	28th	and	Sunday,	July	29th.		Our	work	
hours	over	the	weekend	will	be	from	8	am	until	7	pm.		Algonquin	will	continue	to	work	into	
next	week	until	the	pipe	is	completely	removed	from	the	drill	hole.	Our	weekday	hours	will	
be	from	7	am	until	7	pm.		
	
Algonquin	has	informed	the	Town	of	Yorktown	and	the	Federal	Energy	Regulatory	
Commission	of	the	extraction	work.	Our	environmental	staff	will	continue	to	monitor	noise	
levels	throughout	the	process	from	well-placed	receptors.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	comments	or	concerns	please	feel	free	to	contact	our	landowner	
hotline	(866)	873-2579	and	an	agent	will	be	assigned	to	your	call.		
	
	
Regards,		
	
	
	
	Martin	J.	McCarthy	
Algonquin	Gas	Transmission,	LLC/Spectra	Energy	
Right	of	Way	Supervisor	
	


